
Hello Ron,

We installed your ICE UV light in the ice machine at Subway in December of 
2009.  Prior to the installation, Subway had experienced continuous problems with 
their machine, resulting in many costly service calls.  In spite of an aggressive 
preventative maintenance program, the ice machine required frequent cleaning to 
keep it on line.  The evaporator and distribution tubes were growing mold and the 
machine was producing contaminated ice.

Since the installation of your product the mold growth has ceased and we have 
not had to return for an unscheduled service need.  Our customer is happy and has 
saved hundreds of dollars of repair expense.  I would highly recommend the ICE 
UV to anyone that owns a commercial ice machine.

Sincerely,

Mike White
Alltemp Mechanical Solutions, Inc.
mike@alltempmech.com
252-752-9165
252-353-8855 (f)
252-347-9165 (c)


